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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Wiggly Worms. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

90% 68% 84% 78% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class. 
Pink Purple Yellow Blue Orange 

79% 85% 87% 90% 93% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Application for School Places – Nursery to Reception Class (Sept. 2020 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2015 and 31st Aug. 2016 you need to apply 

for an Infant School place before midnight on Wednesday 15th Jan. 2020.  

Application for School Places – Junior School (Sept. 2020 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2012 and 31st Aug. 2013 you need to apply 

for a Junior School place before midnight on Wednesday 15th Jan. 2020. 

Applying after the deadline may mean missing out on a place at our school or the 

Juniors. Apply online at www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions. Alternatively apply by 

phoning 01629 537499 this takes about 15 minutes. You will be notified of your 

child’s school place, by email, on 16th April 2020. 

 
Children in Need  

We have raised £215.00 for this National Charity. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Dates 

Pantomime -3rd Dec.                Christmas Dinner (for Children on School Dinners) – 9th Dec. 

Christmas Fair – 16th Dec.                             Christmas Entertainer – 18th Dec.  
 

The Sun Newspaper – Books for Schools 

The Sun has introduced a new campaign in partnership with HarperCollins. 

They are offering schools a chance to claim a pack of free books worth more 

than £600. If you read The Sun Newspaper please start collecting the 

tokens as we need 3,500 to receive a free pack of books.  

 
Concerts and Carol singing. 

Tuesday 3rd am/pm and Wednesday 4th December am/pm – Foundation Concerts 

Tickets for the concert are now on sale and cost £1 each. Two tickets per child will be 

allocated, if more tickets are required you will be able to put your name on a waiting list. 

Children will be able to go home straight after the pm concerts in FS2. 

Wednesday 11th am/pm and Thursday 12th December am – Year 1 and 2 Carol Singing 

Concert. Tickets will cost £1 each and will be on sale from 2nd December. Two tickets per 

family will be allocated, if more tickets are required you will be able to put your name on a 

waiting list. 

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions

